
 

Dear participants and visitors of the  

24th International Oil and Gas Exhibition and Conference - OGU 2020! 

Due to the continuing tense epidemiological situation in the world associated 
with the spread of the coronavirus COVID - 19, Iteca Exhibitions has been forced 
to announce the postponement of the 24th International Oil and Gas Exhibition 
and Conference - OGU 2020 will now take place from 24th June -26th June 2020. 
 

Iteca Exhibitions, as the organiser of public events, holds a great responsibility 
and approaches primarily the safety issues of participants and guests. After 
consideration and consultation with the organizing committee, we decided to 
postpone in the hope of maximally preserving the companies interested in 
participating and the International audience of visitors. 

We apologise for the inconvenience associated with the postponement of its 
holding. 

We seek understanding of the participants OGU 2020, who planned their 
participation in the event in May 2020. 
 

We express our sincere sympathy and support to those affected by the outbreak 
of the coronavirus in China, South Korea, Italy and other countries across the 
world 

We hope for a rapid  resolution of the situation and inform you that we have 
begun preparatory work to hold the International Oil and Gas Exhibition and 
Conference –  
OGU 2020 on a new date: June 24th -26th, 2020. 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
Lenny Akunor 

 

The Organizers 

Iteca Exhibitions Uzbekistan & ITE – Exhibitions and Conferences  


